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5th January 2016
Happy New Year to you all 
Best Wishes for a healthy and laughter filled 2016!
Dear Parents / Carers
Welcome back!
I hope you all had a lovely Christmas with lots of fun, turkey, Christmas pud, and time with family. 
The holidays seemed to fly by and already we are into the Spring term. I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for my Christmas gifts, I was overwhelmed by your thoughtfulness and very much enjoyed opening them with my family on Christmas day. 
New Staff:
We welcome Mr. Cuesta to St Gregory’s this term, he will be teaching in Pilwell. The children have already spent time with him and I am sure will enjoy all the exciting things he has planned. Mrs. Carey also joins us on Wednesdays. She will be teaching singing across the whole school, running choir and teaching piano. 
Class letters:
These will be sent out in the next couple of weeks informing you of any visits / information about individual classes plus a curriculum map. 
Clubs:
New clubs for the Spring term will start week beginning Monday 24th January. This gives staff time to decide on which club they wish to offer and permission slips to be sent back. I will send out a letter next week giving club information and days they will be held, with a permission slip attached. 
Residential Visit:
In the Summer term our Year 5+6 children will have the opportunity to go on a residential to Leeson house. As yet dates have not been confirmed but I am expecting to hear any day now. As soon as I do we will inform you, let you know the cost and how this can be paid in instalments. 
Communication via e mail:
One of the things raised at our parent Forum meetings last term was the possibility of newsletters etc coming to you by e mail rather than paper copies. I would like to consider this if there were enough parents who wanted it. Obviously if a reply slip was required we would still need to send out a paper copy. Please could you complete the slip at the bottom as to your thought on this. 

Drop in:
I hope you still feel that Friday morning drop ins are beneficial. I know the children enjoy sharing their work with you. This week there will be NO drop in but we will start again Friday 15th January. On this day I will put into individual classes a copy of the results of the questionnaire you completed for me last term. I have done a short analysis of the results and feel it is important for me to share this with you. 
Praise Assembly:
The results of my questionnaire showed that a number of you would like to come to our Praise assemblies on Fridays. I have discussed this with staff and we think this would be lovely for the children and for yourselves to celebrate all the good things that take place at St Gregory’s. Therefore we would welcome you to any Praise assembly starting from next week (15th). During the assembly it is an opportunity for some children from each class to share work with the whole school, children to receive certificates for their learning and achievements and also to end the week altogether. As you can appreciate staff only make decisions on the Friday as to certificates and who is going to share work therefore we are unable to inform you in advance if your child is receiving or sharing. I hope though you feel you would like to join us in celebrating the achievements of any child at school.
Race For School: Sunday 17th April. It’s that time of year to make that New Year Resolution to put on your running shoes! I have just the thing to tempt you!  Very excitingly we will be hosting a 12km race for adults and a far shorter race for children, raising funds for our school!  More information and entry forms will be on our school website very shortly. Please keep watch!
PTFA: I know the PTFA have lots of other fun events planned for 2016 and will be sending out information / flyers. My thanks to Kate and her team for all their hard work last term.  

Date reminders:
Governors’ tea party for Parents + Staff Wednesday 27th January 3.30pm, all welcome to come. Meet and have a chat with our school governors.
Parent Forum meeting Wednesday 10th February 2.15pm
Staff Inset Friday 12th February – children NOT in school
Half Term Monday 15th – Friday 19th February
Parents Evenings Monday 7th March 3.30 – 5.30pm   Wednesday 9th March 4.30 – 7pm 
Spring Term ends Thursday 24th March
Staff Inset Monday 11th April
Summer term starts for children Tuesday 12th April

I have been in all classes since the children started back and have seen them all very excited and motivated by their learning and happy to be back with their friends to catch up on all the gossip! 
Here’s to a successful and fun filled 2016 here at St Gregory’s!
Debbie Field


Please send this slip back to school

I would like to receive communication via e mail        YES           NO
                                                                                    Please circle

Signed: ……………………………………

Parent / Carer of ………………………………………………….









[bookmark: _GoBack]







  














                               


















image1.png
st Gregory’sFés
C of E Primary School

plors eciscover srespect spersevers s achieve




